Editors Letter
This first magazine of Flirt has been a huge success. I owe it all to the hard working staff that put in endless hours of time and effort towards this magazine. I would like to thank the following: Tayler Adams, Taylor Vanchu, and Tanna Dietrich. 

Without these three girls the magazine wouldn’t have even come close to being done. 

As well I would like to give special thanks to our boys who we had a great time hanging out with. Jesse McCartney, and Sean Faris, we hope to hear from you guys very soon! Our main reason for our new hit magazine is to provide advice and life tips for young girls everywhere. As well check out our make-up tips and what the summer’s wear has in store for you! As well check out our May issue next month and check out which hottie we’ll have the scoop on! You could even win a chance to attend his concert! 

Thanks for reading Flirt!

Brooke King, (Editor In Chief).
